
 

Murrey’s Disposal Company, Inc. 

d/b/a Olympic Disposal 
970 Carlsborg Road, Sequim, WA 98382 

 
 

RATE INCREASE NOTICE – McKINLEY PAPER OCC REJECT HAULS 

 

 

 

Dear Customer:                                                                                              November 30, 2021  

 

Murrey’s Disposal Company, Inc. d/b/a Olympic Disposal has filed a request for a change to the Intermodal Box and Chassis 

Charge, also referred to as the “Mill Haul” rate, with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (WUTC).  Since 

this rate was last updated on June 1, 2011, the Company has invested in new capital and experienced increases in operating costs 

in the areas of labor, employee benefits, fuel, parts and equipment amongst other categories which it now seeks to update in 

rates.    

 

If approved, the proposed rates will become effective January 1, 2022.  Rates per haul to two disposal facility options are 

proposed as follows:  

 

Current 

Rate Increase

Proposed 

Rate

Cowlitz Landfill 1,485.50$    529.99$       2,015.49$    

Wasco Landfill 1,485.50$    1,116.56$    2,602.06$     
 

 

If you have any questions regarding this increase, please contact Chad Young, District Manager at 1-360-452-7278. 

 

The Commission has the authority to set final rates that may be either lower or higher from the company’s request, depending 

on the results of its investigation.  Commission staff will make a recommendation to the Commissioners at an open meeting 

which is scheduled for 9:30 a.m. on December 23, 2021.  The UTC building is closed to the public until further notice. This 

open meeting will be conducted remotely. If you intend to listen or participate, call 360-664-1234 for instructions the day 

before the open meeting. You can also call this number for the status of the UTC building closure or visit www.utc.wa.gov. 

 

You can also comment by using the “Submit a Public Comment” feature at the Commission’s Web site at www.utc.wa.gov or by 

using the contact information below.   

 

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

Post Office Box 47250 

Olympia, WA  98504-7250   

E-mail:  comments@utc.wa.gov 

Telephone:  1-888-333-WUTC (9882) 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Management 

Olympic Disposal 


